Mr. Paddy Doherty





OUR REF. 16942
Business Development Manager

Bus Átha Cliath/Dublin Bus

59 Upper O’Connell Street

Dublin 1






7th November 2008

Dear Mr. Doherty,

At the Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting held on Tuesday 4rd November 2008 the following motion was approved:-

"That the Manager contacts Dublin Bus so that they may respond to the unresolved issues regarding the 15b bus route. 

· A new bus shelter at the new terminus in Whitechurch estate. 

· Removal of the old bus shelter at the old terminus at Anne Devlin Park. 

· Possibility of new bus shelter at the bus stop at Rosemount shopping centre Marian Road. 

· What measures has Dublin Bus made to replace the broken bus link between Whitechurch estate and Rathfarnham Village?"

I would be obliged for your response on this matter at your earliest convenience.
Yours sincerely,
_____________________

Mr. T. Curtin
Administrative Officer

